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CRESCENT PARK NEWS
 

 

HAPPY SPRING!!?? 
 
FIELD TRIPS 
Many of our classes will be going on field trips in the next weeks and next term.  Please remember 
students are expected to follow the school’s Code of Conduct while on field trips. 
 
PARENTS AT SCHOOL 
If you are coming to the school, please check in at the office.  Anything being dropped off for students 
should come to the office to minimize interruptions in the classrooms. 
 
When signing your child out please note we have added a parent signature spot to the form. 
 
PLAYING OUTSIDE 
Please be sure that your child is dressed for cold or wet weather:  winter coat and boots, mitts, hat, scarf 

and snow pants. If it is colder than -20C (including the wind chill factor) we will stay inside.  Otherwise, 
students go outside every day.  Please pack spare clothes in your child’s backpack in case they fall outside 
and get wet. 
  
SCOOTERS/BIKES 
After school students are expected to walk their scooters/bikes to the crosswalk and walk them across the 
crosswalk.  They are then free to scooter/bike away.  Before school students need to walk their 
scooters/bikes when they step into the parking lot or onto school property. 

 
BASKETBALL 
The basketball tournament takes place this weekend. 
First game on Friday at 3:30 playing Mountain Christian at South Peace Campus 
Saturday game at 8:00am playing Canalta also at South Peace Campus 
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ILL STUDENTS 
To help us all stay healthy, please do not send your children to school if they are sick. 
 
BOOKSALE 
Thank you so much to everyone who came and bought books.  We earned almost $300. 
 
REPORT CARDS 
Term 2 ends on March 14.  Report cards will be sent home after the Spring Break. 

 
 
PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL 
Attending a P.A.C. meeting enables you to: 
- get involved with your School District,  
- advise the principal on the school’s education plan,  
- recommend programs and events for the school,  
- provide input into the school’s budget.   
Attend one meeting or many…have a say in your child’s education and enhance your 
school community. 
 
The next PAC meeting will be Monday, April 7 at 6:00 in Room 9. Child minding is 
provided by grade 6/7 leadership students. 
Upcoming meeting are also announced on the PAC Facebook page. 
 
DISTRIBUTED LEARNING 
Please contact Aaron Harper, Principal of SPDL at aharper@sd59.bc.ca if you are 
interested in K-9 Registration for SD59 Distributed Learning in September of 2025 
  

UPCOMING DATES 
Monday, March 10   Boston Pizza 
Wednesday, March 12   KFC 
Thursday, March 13   Musical field trip to Unchagah Hall 
Monday, March 17 – 28   Spring Break 
Monday, March 31   First day back to school 
Monday, March 31   Panago 
Wednesday, April 4   Edo Japan 
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